Date:  		Oct 10, 2016

To:		Humber Village Board of Directors

From: 		Cliff Bluechardt
		Chair, Board of Directors

Re:		Retiring from Board


I have advised the Board that I am resigning from my position as of today.  It has been a terrific experience working on a wide variety of projects and initiatives throughout the past 4 years, and it is time for succession to begin.  I will be transferring my files, conversations, and details to current projects to the Board during the next week. In the mean time, residents are asked to continue to contact the board with any questions or concerns that they may have...our email address remains humbervillageboard@gmail.com.

I am confident that the Board will continue to make prudent decisions on behalf of all residents as it moves forward into outlining any new details with its structure, the fall assessment, and / or the with the current projects (By-Law Review, Waste Disposal Bin Site Relocation, Community Centre Development). 

I wish to thank all the directors and residents who have supported Humber Village through their involvement as volunteers, neighbours, and friends.

Best wishes to all.
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